
Dear Acorn Class Parents/Carers, 

This year’s nativity is going to be ‘The Twinkly Nativity’. Acorn Class will be dressing up as angels. 

Your child needs to dress up as an angel and we would very much appreciate it if your child could 
bring in a costume in a labelled bag no later than Tuesday 5th December. Please do not feel the 
need to buy an angel costume, below are some simple ideas that may use items you already have at 
home. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any problems finding something suitable for you child please let one of the Acorn team 
know or email acorn@st-barnabas.kent.sch.uk  

The performances of the production will be at 2pm on Tuesday 12th December and Wednesday 
13th December - if you have not already booked your tickets to watch, please do so in the Arbor 
School Shop. 

Thanks for your continued support, 

The Acorn Team 

 

A pillowcase with 
tinsel tied around 

the middle 

A white t-shirt with 
white tights/leggings 

with a tinsel halo 

A white dress with 
tinsel tied around 

the middle 
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